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there is absolutely no reason for the entire State to be subjected to this or any 

metering of water, there are already established areas for this. Allowing some agency 

to have the power to just show up on your property whenever they want is a huge 

invasion of privacy and rights.  

No one should be in favor of this bill.  

Please oppose,  we do. 
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